
Week of Jan. 8th - 12th

Good evening Glen Arden families,

Please mark your calendars and join the Glen Arden PTO for two events coming up this week. The next Glen
Arden PTO meeting will take place tomorrow evening, Monday, January 8th, at 5:30 pm. Also, please join the
PTO for their next Spirit Night at Chipotle on Hendersonville Road on Wednesday, January 10th, from
5:00-9:00 pm. A percentage of the sales from the evening will be donated to our school. A flier with more
information was sent home with students last week.

During the month of January, students will take middle of year assessments for both literacy and math. The
assessment window runs January 9th-31st. These assessments will be given to students in their classrooms.
Once the assessments are completed, results will be shared with families.

Please mark your calendar. There will be NO SCHOOL for students and staff on Monday, January 15th.
School will be closed in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day.

As we continue to navigate the cold and flu season, please be reminded that students must be fever, vomit,
and diarrhea free for 24 hours (without the assistance of medication) before returning to school when they are
sick. We want to keep all our Glen Arden students and staff healthy. Also, please be sure to communicate
with your student’s teacher when your student is sick and send in a note regarding absences. Thank you in
advance for your help!

Our Lost and Found is getting very full with lots of lost items. If your student is missing an item, please have
him or her check the Lost and Found this week for any missing jackets, coats, sweatshirts, and water bottles.
Calling all rising kindergarten students! Interested in Dual Language? Dual Language applications for the
2024-2025 school year are now open and online. The application can be found at the following link
https://www.buncombeschools.or… on the BCS website. Once completed, the application can be dropped off
in the Glen Arden front office or emailed to jamie.slagle@bcsemail.org .
As always, please feel free to contact our front office with any questions by calling 654-1800. We will be happy
to assist you.

Next week is going to be a great one! Go Rams!

https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=XW1NTHBqW6zU1SSVv-2BWv9JRV8yu053iGIUdV56jaUfK0whTkdAtaGyHUDuEVSSNEllM__rBCTUGAYqXZkp-2F1yDxdKAvPYwc8siSs6yvP7b5u4mIZPQdrSNLhxmp-2FnbwJ1vzX1NkfsOZPCCTqOH7gTTbq3icTAyofz0hTz2s-2BzyWhGN8SbSX2cXrEKrSyliaH-2FvyFuomYJiGMoXMWqN7Y6as33h428dskfDlv8hYMgjsmnSb5fsBZtw9Z-2Ftdai5t4DvyLSMTUcsL07rwyjE75Q7fmFYTo0PatjepoOBX6ALoWckmde-2BbkWVxMusndS2LRlhKpLfVtAp1xmeKJoWMfjUElpsKPoblRfHAq5rdjrW-2FeggQ7UFE-2B75WduYEP2tUsImskh
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Chipotle Spirit Night

https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=B5PkwScn9CcEKH3IuSxTvTARUPKlDOy6LQ4GsvkjSkPD0ravQCQ2fduF9VbYjH0Rb33x-2FBEjafybNEUzikBdtTpd-2BIJK7CpUbkWEzx-2Bwk-2BEPb9YfVnnVUX83kktGXGemWSsLUbEJ5tqrwJIBH6-2F4GD9GYfhpP9KYvcGBw8rye2i7CRAYxfEojNudyL-2FDl2zwSOxA4PtoBpmN8asu7pm4og-3D-3DGLef_rBCTUGAYqXZkp-2F1yDxdKAvPYwc8siSs6yvP7b5u4mIZPQdrSNLhxmp-2FnbwJ1vzX1NkfsOZPCCTqOH7gTTbq3icTAyofz0hTz2s-2BzyWhGN8SbSX2cXrEKrSyliaH-2FvyFuomYJiGMoXMWqN7Y6as33h428dskfDlv8hYMgjsmnSb6ZiJMULznrgk-2B3C3YYdAOaaQ-2BS4od4k0Y6yx7mw2j-2B14YgZx764l0qON-2FiCcMUni6SkHrBTIwT5YH-2FUg2gNQitPkYXSsNA0UijOXRl7rHERd0XPHV67oTfPZE5YG9bJxriEV0dP6kpSTDm1z-2BaMfIR

